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Would you like to make a positive impact on a child’s life? 
 

Aetna Better Health of West Virginia is now accepting Licensed Behavioral Health Centers (LBHC) 
to provide services for the WV Children with Serious Emotional Disorders (CSED) Waiver 
Program!  
 
As an LBHC for CSED services, you will be paid to provide vital services that improve the lives of 
children with serious emotional disorders. Help us make brighter tomorrows!  
 

• Agencies must have an LBHC designation in order to provide CSED services.  
o If your agency wishes to pursue becoming an LBHC, please contact the WV 

Healthcare Authority at 304-558-7000 to start this process. 
 

• LBHCs that provide CSED services must have a signed contract with Aetna.  
o You may contact Dorsen Mcconnaughy to begin this process: 

dpmcconaughy@aetna.com. 
 

o If you currently have a signed contract with Aetna, and wish to begin providing 
CSED services, a contract amendment will be required.  

 

• Agencies should contact the Office of Health Facilities Licensure and Certification 
(OHFLAC) to notify of the addition of CSEDW services to ensure no changes are needed 
to your agencies license.  

o Please contact Rita Whittington to begin this process: 
Rita.R.Whittington@wv.gov.  

 

• All agencies must be designated as a CSEDW provider with Gainwell in order to receive 
payment for services rendered.  

o Please contact Lori Mitchell at Gainwell to begin this process: 
dmitchell65@gainwelltechnologies.com. 

 

 

We are excited to partner with you to better serve the children of West Virginia. Providers are 
encouraged to contact Jennifer Eva, CSEDW Senior Project Manager at 304-533-8300 or 
evaj@aetna.com  for more information.  
 


